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Dear Guidance Counselor,

I am writing to highlight some of the benefits offered to high school seniors through our Army
Reserve Officer Training Corps (AROTC) program here at Wright State University. Many paths are
available to earn a degree while working towards receiving a commission as an officer in the United States
Army, the United States Army Reserve and the United States Army National Guard. We would like to
ensure students are aware of these benefits while deciding on their post-graduation plans.

Army ROTC and Wright State University offer a variety of merit-based scholarships and
incentives for AROTC cadets:

The National Board Scholarship is a Four-Year Scholarship available for high school students planning on
attending a four-year college program. This scholarship includes:

®  Tuition and all required fees

* 81,200 per year for books (cadets receive $600 per semester except nursing cadets
receive full amount in the fall semester)

* A monthly tax-free tiered stipend starting at $300 for freshman that increases each
subsequent year with seniors receiving 3500 per month during the school year

To apply for the National Board Scholarship go to www.goarmy.com (under Career & Jobs tab click
ROTC scholarships / Apply now). The National Board Scholarship Board deadline is February 28, 2016.
Students can also compete for campus based scholarships through our office.

We encourage interested students, regardless of whether they are juniors or seniors, to contact us
for a college and Army ROTC visit and any questions pertaining to the scholarship boards. We also
encourage students, parents and you to visit our website at http://www.wright.edu/army-rotc.

You can contact me through email at verne.taylor@wright.edu or call (937) 775-2581/2763. We
look forward to hearing from you. Go Raiders!

Sincerely,
V. Vince Taylor
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Admissions and Scholarship Officer
Wright State University Army ROTC



